
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 25 February 2016 
 

Petrogrand postpones the publishing of Year-End report for 2015   

Management and the newly elected Board of Directors of Petrogrand AB have decided to postpone the 
publishing of the year-end report for 2015 to 11 march 2016.  The previously announced date was 26 
February 2016. 

 

 

For further information, please contact: 
 

Richard Cowie , Chariman of the Board. 

Dmitry Zubatyuk, CEO. 

Phone: +46 8 5000 7810 
info@petrogrand.se 

About Petrogrand 
For more information visit the company’s webpage www.petrogrand.se. 

 


